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February 22, 2022
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular meeting at 7:00pm with roll call. All
trustees were present. Fiscal Officer (FO) was absent.
Visitors: Tim May, Don Watkins, BJ Cottrill, John Hoffer

Trustee Hupp made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and
the bank statement. Trustee Vanburen seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that
the amount is lawfully $12,835.56 appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

6389 02/21/2022 BRIAN JAMES COTTRILL $1,055.74

6390 02/21/2022 JENNIE DUVAL $1,239.71
6391 02/21/2022 JOHN E HOFFER $1,127.61
6392 02/21/2022 BENJAMIN C HUPP $890.56
6393 02/21/2022 STUART MACK $718.90
6394 VOID
6395 02/21/2022 DANIEL NELSON VANBUREN $888.39
6396 02/21/2022 DONALD W WATKINS $837.15
6397 02/21/2022 BEN HUPP $450.00
6398 02/21/2022 STUART MACK $331.22
6399 02/21/2022 JENNIE DUVAL $450.00
6400 02/21/2022 Barb Selegue $104.20
6401 02/21/2022 NAPA Auto Parts $254.12
6402 02/21/2022 R.H. PENICK CO LTD $642.00
6403 02/21/2022 Ace Truck Equipment $62.47
6404 02/21/2022 Englefield Oil Co. $564.41
6405 02/21/2022 KLEEM INC $890.86
6406 02/21/2022 Daniel VanBuren $225.00
6407 02/21/2022 Lowes Companies,Inc. $223.71
6408 02/21/2022 Bureau of Workers' Compensation §57.48
6409 02/21/2022 American Rock Salt CO $1,981.86
$12,835.56

Correspondence Resident asked if the recycle bin could be moved because they get trash blown into
their yard sometimes. Trustees discussed and that is the best place for it.

Trustee Hupp met with the risk management company. He said the monkey bars should be
moved so there is a 6 ft clearance on all sides.
Safety Several roads will need to be bermed when the weather allows.
The New Holland needs maintenance.
FIRE The trustees will hold a meeting with all 3 fire departments to discuss a way to increase funds.
This meeting will be held on March 3" at 6pm,
ZONING INSPECTOR: There was a permit issued for a new building on Rankin and a lot split on
Cooperrider RD
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

We received a bid of $40,000 on building the salt barn from Butch Brown. And a bid of $6,000
from Nate Brown to tear down the old salt barn. Trustee Hupp made a motion to accept both bids.
Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion. All in favor.

Trustees would like to get bids on paving Amasterdam and part of Rankin RD. FO will run legal
notice accepted bid and opening them at the next meet on March 29™ at 7pm. Trustee VanBuren will be
the contact on the project,
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FO will also run notice for open zoning inspector position.

Board discussed using the America Rescue Plan Act funds to build a new building, Trustee Mack
made a motion to hire an architect to create drawings for the building. Trustee Hupp seconded the
motion.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion.
With business complete, the board adjourned at 8:01 pm
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